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Southbound I-29 Work Underway in Holt County MO
(Mound City, MO.)--Southbound Interstate 29 has been reduced to one lane at mile marker 84 in
Holt County, Missouri.

Local maintenance crews from the Missouri Department of Transportation closed the southbound
passing lane at the abandoned railroad bridge south of Mound City, and it will remain closed around
the clock through Thursday, January 28. The driving lane will remain open with a 15-foot width
restriction. At this time, no work is anticipated in the northbound lanes. All work scheduled is
weather permitting.

MoDOT encourages all motorists to slow down, buckle up, eliminate distractions and drive safely to
ensure everyone is able to Arrive Alive. 
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